
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Ann Rowe         Andy Hall 

The May 8, 2020, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order by 
president Ann Rowe at 11:02 a.m. via Zoom conferencing. The following officers and board members 
were present: 

Ann Rowe – President         Andy Hall – Secretary  

Robin Burket – Vice President                         Dee Thibodeaux – Treasurer     

Board Members: 

Marilyn Booher; Dot Hively; Pat Kopco; Ted Misilo; Ann Moye. 

Absent: Pam Ginn; Michele Throm.  

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Ann Rowe) 

With the pandemic, the club hasn’t been able to hold activities or meetings so Ann said that a Zoom 
meeting is the next best thing. She said the club has events scheduled and is pressing forward on them 
while monitoring the situation. 

Ann also thanked Dee and John Thibodeaux for all of their hard work maintaining the club’s agility trial 
equipment. 

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Andy Hall for Robin Burket) 

Voted in new members: 

Heidi Buck 

Georgia Jacobson 

Janice and Michael Smith 

Deb Farris (returning member) 

Karen Brady (returning member)  

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Andy Hall) 

Will be sending out a survey to members soon to gather information on what members would like to do 
with the club. 



Asked members to make sure they join the club Facebook group and check to make sure they are 
receiving club emails.   

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Andy Hall for Dee Thibodeaux) 

All accounts are in good standing.   

*************************************************************************************
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Obedience Trial (Andy Hall) – Club’s annual Obedience and Rally Trial in Daytona Beach is scheduled 
Aug. 8-9 and is still on. The pandemic situation is being monitored. Volunteers are needed to be ring 
stewards. 

Summer Specialty (Robin Burket) – the club’s Summer Specialty as part of the Tampa Cluster was 
rescheduled to Sept. 25. The pandemic situation is being monitored. 

October Agility Trials (Dee Thibodeaux) – the club intends to hold back-to-back agility trials at Grand 
Oaks Resort Oct. 9-10-11 and 16-17-18. Dee is working with the AKC to confirm the second one. 

November Hunt Test (Pat Kopco for Mike Orloff) – The hunt test is scheduled for Nov. 14-15. Mike 
working on getting judges. Will wait as long as possible before ordering birds. Pandemic situation being 
monitored. 

December Specialty (Caroline Kendrick) – The club’s annual Specialty as part of the AKC National 
Championship week in Orlando is scheduled for Friday, Dec. 11. Judges are set. Caroline and trophy chair 
Camille Nasca will be picking awards soon.  

2021 GRCA National (Pat Kopco) – Pat gave a brief update on the club hosting the 2021 GRCA National, 
which will be in Ocala. All is on track. There is leftover merchandise from the canceled 2020 event that 
members can buy on the GRCA website.  

*************************************************************************************
OLD BUSINESS:  

None 

************************************************************************************* 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Social time for members to discuss what they’ve been doing during the down time.  

************************************************************************************* 

Meeting adjourned 11:47 a.m. 

Next board meeting is June 10 by Zoom.  



Next general meeting date is TBA.  

        Andy Hall – Secretary 


